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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

To further improve school security, work is underway to install a new 2.1 metre fence along the 
perimeter of Georges River College (GRC) Oatley Senior Campus.  

The new fence will replace the existing chain wire fencing except for a small section along Judd 
Street. The existing chain wire fence will be retained in this section, on request from adjoining 
landowners.  

Before installation work for the new fence begins, we will be removing the barbed wire at the top of 
the existing chain wire fencing as well as the small vines attached to the barbed wire.  

We will also be removing some vegetation from school grounds to improve access for future 
maintenance activities, behind the residential properties along Judd Street.  

Site preparation work has started, and workers will be on site from Monday to Friday between 7 am 
and 5 pm.  

Work has been carefully planned to minimise disruption to the school and local community.  

We anticipate all work to be completed in July 2023, subject to weather.  

If you have any enquiries about the fencing upgrade at GRC Oatley Senior Campus, please contact 
us on the details below. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  
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